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The Secretary of Commerce
Washington 25, D. C.

Dear Mr. Secretary:

: I appreciate your lstter of 18 Peuruary
‘[ inviting my commenis on the Burean of Stendards

The presentation wss most lmpressive, and

| I foumd thet it vhetted my sppetite for move.

| IWththmm
be well served if some means could be devised

| o broaden the scope of the "Open House® so that
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I it sultable for public gather

for television. P = tags o

Thank you very much for including me in
your iavitation. Please sceept my sincerest
congratulations on a job well done.
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THE SECRETARY OF COMMERCE
WASHINGTON 25

March 7, 1955

Dear (General Cabell:

Thank you very much for
responding so promptly to my
letter about the Bureau of Standards
Open House,

I was most interested in
your suggestion to film the display
and think the idea has a great deal
of merist.

With appreciation for the
time and trouble you have taken to
bass on your comments,

Most sincerely,

(ot Ao

Sinclair Weeks.

Lt. Gen. C. P. Cabell, USAF

Deputy Director of Central Intelligence
Washington 25, D. C,
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